
Small Bowel Capsule 
Endoscopy

I started reading capsule endoscopy 
over 15 years ago, when I was back at 
St. Thomas’s Hospital, so have 
always been at the forefront in using 
this cutting edge technology.. I 
helped establish the new capsule 
services at Dartford Hospital (in 
2005) and at the L&D (in 2011).  

Over the years I have have seen 
marked developments in this field, 
with the introduction of  oesophageal 
and colon capsules. Hopefully soon 
we will be introducing the new pan-
enteric (“Crohn’s”) capsule. This has 
the battery power to record images 
from mouth-to-anus, providing a 
total endoscopy. 

I am a member of  theUK SBCE 
Users Group. I am active in research 
within this field. I aim to expand 
access to such services Nationally by 
influencing the BSG guidelines.


